Shaanxi Liaison Unit relocates to new
office

The Shaanxi Liaison Unit (SNLU) of the Hong Kong Special Administrative
Region (HKSAR) Government moved to its long-term office today (January 14).
The new address and detailed contact information is as follows:

Address: Unit 1205, 12/F, Capitaland Xindicheng West Office, No. 64 West
Section of South 2nd Ring Road, Yanta District, Xi'an, Shaanxi

Tel: (86 29) 8369 1230

Fax: (86 29) 8369 1231

Email: snlu@cdeto.gov.hk

Website: www.cdeto.gov.hk

The SNLU, under the purview of the Hong Kong Economic and Trade Office
in Chengdu of the HKSAR Government, commenced operation in April 2017. It
strives to strengthen relations between Hong Kong and Shaanxi Province,
including its municipalities, by enhancing government-to-government co-
operation, promoting exchanges and co-operation on economic, trade and
cultural fronts between Hong Kong and Shaanxi, and providing support to Hong
Kong residents and enterprises in the area.
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